
August 30, 2023 

Mayor and Council 
City of Prince George 

I am writing in support of the Caledonia Nordic Ski Club's intent to apply for an expansion of its licence 
of occupation area upon which the Otway Nordic Centre is located at 8141 Otway Road. Our family has 
actively used and supported the Club over the past 34 years and will continue to do so. Expansion of the 
facility's trail system and recreation infrastructure is needed due to the growing membership in the club 
and usage by other recreationists in the spring-fall seasons. 

Regards, 

Scott Forrest 
2447 Ridgeview Crescent

Redacted


